I. LAIN
II. Meeting Minutes

June 3, 2009
Call to order
· Flag salute led by Vicki. Vicki asked if someone would bring up the subject of purchasing a flag in new business.
· Sympathy card was sent around for Bill Muncy’s family.
· Vicki called to order 1013. Vicki asked for motioned to approve agenda. Sherri Armstrong moved Frank Padilla seconded. All in favor.
Roll call

Approval of minutes from last meeting
· Motion to accept May 6, 2009 minutes by Clarence Hutchison. Sherri Armstrong seconded.  All in favor.
Treasurers Report
· Treasurers report by Hutch due to the passing of Bill Muncy- $5907.09 Moved by Sherri to approve. Nyana seconded. All in favor. 
Old Business

Special Reports-
· June Mejia presented a rap on the bus inspection. It was a great performance and Vicki suggested she performs at the next CASTO/LAIN Driver Workshop. 

· Ms. Mejia’s presentation brought up a great dialogue concerning the importance of trainers trying to come up with new and creative ways on how to present instruction. Neal Abramson mention that creative ways of presenting information that help people learn subjects that may be difficult for some to retain. 
Open issues
· Vicki brought up the limousine issue of SPAB certificates. Don’t hesitate to call Dano if you have any questions. Vicki brought up the CDE Bulletin concerning SPAB Training. She offered to forward it in a email for those who do not have it.
· Treasurer position- Bill Muncy passed away and a new treasurer needs to be voted in. John Cain accepted the nomination. A vote was taken and John Cain is our new treasurer. 
New Business-
· David Oropez asked for input concerning parents taking their children to field trips. He asked for assistance in this matter. All those who can help please contact him. 1-626-786-0470.
· Tentative schedule for 2009-2010. CASTO/LAIN Driver Workshop is scheduled for last month of October. Discussing of the exact dates will be discussed at
· CASTO Career Path Training. There was discussion concerning CASTO and LAIN’s joint involvement in the Bi-Annual Driver’s Workshop. CASTO wants to take part of Workshop registrations fees. It’s approximately $15 per person that each CASTO Chapter would have to give to the State CASTO Organization. Neal clarified what the Career Path Training program was. Neal suggested that we meet with CASTO Chapter IV and discuss this topic in detail. 
· Membership dues are due. $10

· John Cain mention the State Championship Road-EO was a success. Doug Smith from Snowline Joint Unified School District won the State Championship Title.
· 50/50- $50.00- Split is $25. Winner was Kevin Sammann. 
Adjournment
Vicki asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting. Sherri motioned to adjourn the meeting. Candice Maples seconded. Meeting ended at 1116
Minutes submitted by:  Juan Garcia
Minutes approved by:  LAIN Members
